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Hello Memphis HOG Members! For those of you whom I have not had the privilege of meeting yet, my name is Candida 

Jagger and I am the Marketing Director for Bumpus Harley-Davidson of Memphis & Collierville. I am so excited for 

another great year or riding adventures and richer friendships with everyone. I have been asked to share a little about 

myself, so here it goes. I am originally from Canada, but I am a gypsy at heart so I have lived and worked in more than 

15 different places throughout North America. My love affair with Harley-Davidson began when I was about 15. I saw 

a group of bikers camping at this music festival with their campsite surrounded by their motorcycles. I was in inspired 

with these alternative gypsies and their ability to go places on two wheels. “One day, I will have my very own Harley-

Davidson and I too will go places!” This was a goal of mine at one time in my life and I would do anything to make it a 

reality. Many years, many roads traveled and three Harley-Davidson motorcycles later, I believe that what we THINK 

about WILL come about. As 2015 rolls on full steam ahead, I wish each and every single one of you a year that counts. 

Revisit those goals, your bucket list and those dreams of yours. Get clear on what you want out of life and go for it!  

For those of you who have ever dreamed of being the driver of your own motorcycle, I encourage you to take the first 

step in signing up for our Riding Academy Basic Rider Course. Everyone has to start somewhere and as with all things 

in life, time and motivated repetition will form skill. Most people forget that they had to learn how to do the basics, 

such as walk and talk to achieve personal goals of independence and communication. My goal was clear… I wanted a 

Harley-Davidson, period. I didn’t know how I was going to do it, but I made my mind up that owning and riding a 

Harley-Davidson was what I wanted. Long story short, I learned to ride and got my license on a 1973 FX Super Glide, 

which I now also own. I was not a very good rider in the beginning but I was determined and would not quit. When I 

reflect on those days of inexperience, I realize how far I have come and how much I have learned over the years 

because of my desire to not only own a Harley-Davidson, but to know how to ride them as well.  

June Events: 
June 6  Chapter Meeting Chickasaw State Park-Lunch 

June 12~14 Eureka Springs Overnight Ride 

June 17 Dinner Ride Mellow Mushrool 

June 20 Lunch Ride  Ashflat Arkansas-watch for more details 

June 23 Dinner Ride The BBQ Shop 

June 27 Lunch Ride Pap’s Place---Really need a head count on this one! 

June 28 Lunch Ride Full Throttle Saloon 
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Hello every one, this is a joint article from Tammy and myself. 

 

  We hope that you have had a wonderful May!  If you attended the Tennessee State HOG 

rally I am certain you had an experience that you won’t soon forget!  As for us we had a 

change of plans and hit the road going west.  I must say even though our trip is not yet over it 

has truly been one of the most enjoyable trips we have ever taken together! 

                                         
 
   The weather was cooler than we expected but we were prepared for whatever mother 

nature wanted to throw at us, rain, sleet, snow and even extremely high cross winds!  This 

may sound like it was not such a great trip with the wide variety of weather we have run into 

but nothing could be further from the truth!  

 

 
 

    We would like to encourage all of you, if you are thinking of taking a motorcycle trip on 

your own or with friends, DO IT!!!!!!  You will not regret it!  I only wish we had the time to 

do this more often.   

I know that not all of us can take time off from work to do this but if you can take the time to 

explore new roads and make some great memories! 

Chuck Jennings a chapter member of Memphis Hog is planning a trip out west to ride some 

of the best roads that can be found in the west!  He is looking for someone to share this trip 

with, I think he will be leaving in June.  Short notice, I know but this could be a trip of a life 

time!  So contact Chuck ASAP, I’m sure he would enjoy having you join him! 

 

Jim and Tammy 
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Tennessee HOG Rally 2015 
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Consumer Safety Alert: 
While motorcycle safety is always at the 
forefront in the mind of those that ride there are 
other 
aspects of safety that touches our daily lives. 
In case you haven’t heard, it was recently 
uncovered that an estimated 500 million 
Android 
phones don’t completely wipe data when the 
phone is factory reset. Data from applications 
like 
Facebook, What’sApp, Contacts, Pictures, 
Text messages, E-mail and even your Google 
account info can be recovered after the device 
wipe is done. 
So you may be thinking so what, or why does 
this matter? It matters because for many of us 
our phones are our “wallets” or our “brain 
dumps” so we don’t have to remember 
numbers, 
addresses, special dates, passwords, credit 
cards, and other key family info any longer. All 
of 
this “critical data” is usually buried somewhere 
amongst the thousands of records stored on 
our 
phones. Now just imagine your excited 
because it’s time for your next device upgrade. 
You 
wander into your providers retail store and pick 
out your next device that will store your life’s 
history. The clerk behind the counter says to 
keep your personal info safe lets wipe your old 
device so your info is safe, right? Wrong, these 
smart phones and tablets are very complicated 
devices filled with on-board memory and 
external SD cards. This is where all of your 
personal 
info, contacts, and pictures are stored. 
Therefore, if your device doesn’t completely 
wipe you 
might have well just handed your wallet to a 
complete stranger!  So what can be done to 
prevent this wipe issue? So there are a couple 
of things you can do to 
mitigate this issue. There is a encryption of 
data feature on most if not all Smart devices. 
On 

Android you can typically find this option under 
Settings>Security>Encrypt phone. On Android 
versions since 3.0 and it must ALWAYS be 
enabled by the user. While this is a valuable 
feature 
and should most always be used if you store 
“sensitive” personal data the downside is if you 
lose your device password then all of the data 
is unrecoverable. So I would suggest that if 
you 
don’t use encryption all of the time before you 
swap devices enable security encryption 
before 
you do the factory reset! Once you enable the 
encryption and then do the reset all of your 
data 
will be gone! Pay attention to any SD card 
encryption settings, You may have to manually 
select the SD card to encrypt it too. 
You can also just remove the external SD 
memory card 
from the old device and put it in the new 
device. However, if the SD card was encrypted 
in the 
previous device the new device may not 
recognize it. Be sure to mention this to anyone 
helping 
you with picking out a new device so they can 
offer the best approach to migrating the SD 
card 
to your new device. 
I said there were a couple options so the other 
option would be to walk out to the tool box and 
grab a hammer and go to town on the old 
device! It’s a great stress relief to pound the 
daylights 
out of a device that dominates much of our 
waking hours! 
 

Jim Ferguson 
Chapter Safety 
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Future Happenings 
 

Tour of Duty Kick Off  June 6 
 
Beale Street Bike Night  June 10 
 
Advanced Rider Track Day June 12  
 
Relay for Life Poker Run  June 13 
 
  
************************************************** 

 

“People are like Motorcycles: each is 

customized a bit differently.” 
 
 

 

 
 

Lydia Cofer 
Linda Gibson 
Mary Nichols 
Frank Rector 

Charlie Wagley 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2015 Road Captains 
 
Larry Allen   David Leutwyler 
Brian Bryant   Joe Moscon 
David Chadwick  Jerry Nichols 
Kathy Chadwick          Michael O’Rourke 
Gene Cofer   Denisce Paine 
Richard Cooley  Greg Patton 
Peter Doorley  Jeff Poland 
Greg Easton   Burt Powell 
Gene Fretwell  Curry Pruit 
Jim Ferguson  Allen Rhymer 
Bob Gasko   Jerry Rice 
Jerry Hayes   Jim Stingley 
Mac Hill   Dave Stockton 
Jeff LeDuc HEAD RC John Trainor 
Laura LeDuc   Randy Wagley 
David Lester   Dan White 
Robert Hunt 
 
*********************************************************** 
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Dealer Sponsor  Tim Bumpus 

 

Chapter Manager  Bryan Jagger 

 

Chapter Manager  Candida Jagger 

 

Director   Jim Stingley 

 

Assistant Director  Brian Bryant 

 

Secretary   Linda Gibson 

 

Treasurer   Denisce Paine 

 

Head Road Captain  Jeff Leduc 

 

Chaplain   Michele Bryant 

 

Membership   Laura Leduc 

  

Greeter   Richard Cooley

  

Webmaster/Facebook  Greg Patton 

 

Editor    Lisa Patton 

 

Safety Officer/ 

Photographer   Jim Ferguson 

 

Ladies of Harley Tammy 

Stingley/Denisce 

Paine 

 

Activities Lisa Patton 

 Dwain Barnett 

 Nancy Moore 

 

Long Rides   Michael O’ Rourke  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are not a Member of the Memphis 

Members only group on Facebook please 

follow this link and request to be added.  
 

Private Page-Memphis Chapter Members Only 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/282199048513

345/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MemphisHogChapter 
 

Follow us on Twitter 
Text the message: Follow 

memhog4928 
Send it to 40404 

You should receive an instant 
confirmation 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/282199048513345/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/282199048513345/
https://www.facebook.com/MemphisHogChapter

